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PRESS RELEASE

TOSCANA AEROPORTI'S BoD ON
THE COUNCIL OF STATE JUDGEMENTS

Florence, February 20, 2020 - The Board of Directors of Toscana Aeroporti S.p.A.,
convened today under the chairmanship of Marco Carrai, acknowledged and
examined the content of the judgements of the Council of State rejecting the
appeals lodged by, inter alia, Italy's Ministry of the Environment and Protection of
the Land and Sea, Italy's Ministry of Cultural Heritage and Activities, the Italian Civil
Aviation Authority (ENAC), the Municipality of Florence, the Region of Tuscany, the
Metropolitan City of Florence and Toscana Aeroporti against the judgement of the
Regional Administrative Court of Tuscany No. 723 of 2019.

Fully aware of the Florence airport’'s need to construct a new runway and a new
terminal to remedy the airport’s evident critical infrastructure concerns — as also
highlighted today by the Italian Civil Aviation Authority (ENAC) in its letter where it
requires that the analysis, study and design activities be launched, thereby
confirming its interest in the construction of the new runway —, the Board of
Directors resolved to take the necessary steps to move forward with the
proceedings concerning the Florence airport’s Master Plan.
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